
 The communities and property owners listed below have received grants for the following 
 projects through the federal Historic Preservation Fund, administered by the Utah State Historic 
 Preservation Office. This notice serves to make the public aware of the projects and solicit 
 comments pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act. To provide comments or learn 
 more information about the projects, please contact Karlee Stauffer, grants administrator, at 
 kstauffer@utah.gov  . 

 The National Historic Preservation Act of 1966 authorizes a program of federal matching grants, 
 known as the Historic Preservation Fund, to assist the various states in carrying out historic 
 preservation activities. The Program is sponsored by the U.S. Department of the Interior, 
 National Park Service, and in Utah, the Utah State Historic Preservation Office. 

 Rural Revive & Reside Grants (Paul Bruhn Subgrants) 

 Mount Pleasant — GO Insurance and Financial Services, LLC 
 Funding amount:  $49,713.11 
 Project summary: Rehabilitation work on the National Register-listed 40 West Main building in 
 historic downtown Mount Pleasant. 

 Brigham City —  Union Block, LLC 
 Funding amount:  $43,639.96 
 Project summary: Rehabilitation work on the National Register-listed Union Block Building. 

 Brigham City — Tory Rollins and others 
 Funding amount:  $50,000 
 Project summary: Rehabilitation work on the National Register-listed Horsley Building. 

 Mount Pleasant City Redevelopment Agency 
 Funding amount:  $50,000 
 Project summary: Rehabilitation work on the National Register-listed Seely-Hinckley Building. 

 This work is funded by the National Park Service’s Paul Bruhn Historic Revitalization Grant. The grants are paid for 
 by the Historic Preservation Fund, which uses revenue from federal offshore oil and gas leases to support a broad 
 range of preservation projects without spending tax dollars. 
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